Buildings & Grounds Office
7215. Sixth St.
Chambersburg, PA 17201

NOTICE OF ANTICIPATED
SECONDARY CUSTODIAL VACANCY

To: All Custodial Staff

From: Matthew Varner M N4
Director of Facility Operations

Re: Anticipated Secondary Night Custodial Vacancy — CASHS

As of September 4, 2024, we are anticipating an 8-hour night custodial vacancy

at Chambersburg Area Senior School (CASHS).

Applicants should apply in writing and deliver the request to the Buildings and

Grounds Office on or before September 5, 2024. Applications must be signed, dated,

and clearly indicate your interest in the CASHS vacancy.
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